
 

   

 

 

VOLUME 95,  ISSUE 2                                         MAY - AUGUST 2009 

Polish American Citizen’s Club  
of  

Camden County, NJ 
Established in Camden, New Jersey in 1914 

The PACC Newsletter is Published  
in 

January  —  May  —  September 
Rich Kozieja—Editor in Chief 

 
2009 OFFICERS 

 
President  

Larry Gasperone 
Vice President  

Joe Prorok 
2nd Vice President  

Bill Wood 
Recording Secretary  

Walt Piatek 
Financial Secretary 

Dan Steiner 
Treasurer 

Ed Zbikowski 
 

2009 BOARD of DIRECTORS 
 

Henry Budniak, Bill Creato,  
Paul Creato, John Kwoka, 

John Mojta, Bob Wisniewski 
Rich Kozieja, Bob Lipinski,  

Paul Matyjasik, Tim Popiolek, 
Rich Prorok, Henry Szwak,  

Tom Wisniewski 

Inside This Issue     Page 

2009  

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on the 

1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, Meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 

VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

pacc1914@yahoo.com 

 

President‟s Message 
This is the second edition of our new newsletter. And I have 

heard nothing but praise from all of you about the first edition. 
Rich Kozieja and I continue to receive a lot of photos that we will 

include in this issue and future issues. So keep sending them in!  
Our St. Joe’s / St. Pat’s Social was a huge success. Thanks to all 

who helped out! We are now planning another social for the fall, 

to celebrate the 95th Anniversary of our Club. 
Once again, our Annual Picnic is scheduled for August 15th and 

we will again be featuring the “Polka Family Band”.  
I am continuing to pray that we have good weather once again 

this year. 
I hope to see you at one of our upcoming membership meetings. 

In the meantime, stay healthy and be happy! 

 

Dziekuje ! 

Larry 
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Membership Meeting Guest Speakers  

At the March Meeting, Rich Kozieja presents  
Annmarie O’Neill , Senior Advisor with a token of 

appreciation for speaking to the membership about 

Wills, Powers of Attorney, etc. It was very informa-

tive. 

At the April Meeting, Pres. Larry Gasperone pre-

sents Carol Paprocki, Public Relations Mgr Samari-

tan Services for Veterans with a token of apprecia-

tion for her presentation of Hospice for Veterans. 

The presentation was very informative. 
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Funeral Visitation 

Members meet at the Funeral Home  
(½) hour after the start of the view-

ing, as reported in the newspaper. 

POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

Sick Report 
Contact Bill Wood at 856-429-3692 or  

Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284 “Get Well” wishes 

in the form of a card will mailed. 

Sick List 
Ted Balabuch 

Joe Canal 

Clem Daroszewski 

Stan Honrychs 

Charlie Korostynski 

Tony Kolioutas 

Walt Malinowski 

Jim Winczuk 

Mike Yanzuk 

 

 

 

Meeting Speaker‟s Schedule 
 

September 9, 2009 

Ms. Kristina Zumbo 

Alzhiemer’s Disease 

Pinochle Tournament 
  

Pinochle Tournament has ended for the 

first half of 2009. 2nd half will begin on 

September 14 , 2009. 

Game starts at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Mtg Nights) 

For more info contact: 

John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 
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POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

pacc1914@yahoo.com 
 

If you have email, 

please send us a 
message at 

pacc1914@yahoo.com 
We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

The PACC Newsletter 

Is 

Published 3 times a year 

in 

January, May,  

And 

September 

 

Moving? 

Please let us know in advance 

so that you may continue to 

receive this Newsletter. 

Send notice to: 
POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ   08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

PACC1914@yahoo.com 

 

St. Joe / St Pat Social Dance 
Our St Joe / St Pat Social Dance on Sunday afternoon March 15th was a huge success. 

There were over 80 in attendance who had a great time. A big thanks goes out to Social 

Chairman Dan Steiner and Bob Wisniewski for preparing the food. Also a big Dziekuje to 

Joe Prorok and his daughter Mallory and to all who helped to make our Social the huge 

success that it turned out to be.      (More Social Dance Pictures on Next Page) 
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UPCOMING PACC EVENTS 

POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS CLUB  NEWSLETTER 
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08107 
-or- 

Email us at: 
PACC1914@yahoo.com 

Polka Time/Variety Program 

<—-with Michael Blichasz 

Tune in every Saturday from 

11 am to Noon on 1540 AM 

WNWR in Philadelphia. 
Great Music and Information  in the 
English language. You can also listen 

24 hours a day on the internet at:  

PolishAmericanRadioProgram.com 

 

Thanks Michael for your support! 

          Dziekuje Bardzo! 

The PACC Newsletter 

Is 

Published 3 times a year 

 

January, May, 

and  

Septenber 

 

Moving? 

Please let us know in advance 

so that you may continue to 

receive this Newsletter. 

Send notice to: 
POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ   08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

PACC1914@yahoo.com 

 

St. Joe / St Pat Social Dance Pix 

Friday, June 26, 2009- Camden Riversharks 

at 7:05 p.m. Cost of game, food, and tail-

gate party—$9.00 BYOB  Contact Rich 

Kozieja (856) 931-0389 

 

Saturday August 15, 2009 — PACC Picnic 

(See next to last page for Picnic Flyer) 

 

Sunday October 18, 2009 —  Fall Social 

 

Polish American Heritage Society News 

The PAHS will be meeting at a new place in June. 
They will be holding their meetings at the Haddon 

Twp. Library on Mac Arthur Blvd near Cuthbert 

Blvd in Westmont at 1:30 pm on the 3rd Thursday  

of each month except July and August. For more 

information, please contact PAHS Secretary Pat 

Kwoka at 856-310-1783 

 

St. Joseph‟s High School Class of „49  

60th Re-union Mass Planned 
Class members will meet at St. Joseph’s Church at 

10:30 am, on Sunday, May 31st. to honor deceased 

classmates. Luncheon after Mass at the Adelphia 

Restaurant in Deptford. Contact Dr. Len Zubrzycki 

at (856)662-2868 for more information. 

May Speaker 

Mrs, Jennifer Dyer, Catholic Charities is Thanked 

by Rich Kozieja who also is presenting her with 

our token of appreciation. 
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The “Old Neighborhood”  Do You Remember ? 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs that you would like to share with fellow 
members in future PACC newsletters? Like, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports, PACC 
Socials, PACC events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  

We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photograph(s) to you unharmed.  
Please contact  Rich Kozieja or Larry Gasperone for more information. 

“Old Neighborhood” Photographs Wanted! 

The 1965 Pulaski Day Parade with a PACC float featuring  the “Skylarks” band with Johnny Noga (playing accordion), Tommy Koszarek 

(playing alto sax), Adam Krawczyk (playing trumpet), Bill King (Koszrecki) (playing bass fiddle), and Eddie Zalot (playing drums) picture on 

the top left was taken at Mt. Ephraim Avenue at Whitman Avenue. Picture on top right was taken on the 1200 block of Sheridan Street.. 

Picture on bottom left was taken at Thurman Street and Mt. Ephraim Avenue. Tom and Paula Kozieja sitting toward the front of the float-

Picture on bottom right was taken in front of Dworan Realtors on Mt. Ephraim Avenue. 
Pictures courtesy of Adam Krawczyk 

 

Remember Ginger‟s Café? 
Who can forget the great crabcake platters on 

Friday Nights at Ginger’s 

The Wdzieczkowski’s 

<————————-<<<<<<<<<<< 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 

CAMDEN COUNTY 
-PRESENTS- 

“ 95
th

 ANNIVERSARY FAMILY PICNIC” 
Saturday, August 15, 2009 

(Rain or Shine) 
1:00 pm until 6:00 pm 

Featuring  

The Grammy Award Nominated 

“Polka Family Band” 
-AT- 

Soupy Island 

Red Bank Avenue at The River 

National Park, New Jersey 
 

Food Will Be Served Between 1:30 PM and 4:30 PM 
 

Kielbasa 

Hamburgers and Hot Dogs 

Salads 

Ice Cold Beer, Soda, and Birch Beer 

Fresh Corn on the Cob 

                                              

2 Covered Pavilions 

Dancing 

2 Swimming Pools 

Merry-Go-Round and Slides 

Please Bring A Pitcher and Lawn Chairs 

 

ADULTS - $25.00               CHILDREN (under 16) - $8.00 
Last Day To Purchase Tickets is August 1, 2009 

Advance Ticket Sales Only! 
(No Tickets Will Be Sold At The Gate)!!! 

 

Please Make Check Payable to:                         P.A.C.C.  Picnic 

   650 Pierre Avenue 

    Mantua, NJ 08051 

 

For Tickets And Information Contact: 

Dan Steiner  856-468-1215 

-or- 

Bob Wisniewski 856-779-7484 
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